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Creating a Library 
This term we are going to be thinking a lot more about books 
and what we enjoy about them. With this in mind, we are 
going to create our own class library. The children will be 
encouraged to write down the name of the book they are 
borrowing and their own name in the ‘Library Log Book’. 
They will be able to take the borrowed books home for a few 
days and we would love it if you could share the stories with 
your children. Talk about what happened in the story, what 
they can see in the pictures, what their favourite part was and 
why they liked it. 

To help us decide what our library should look like, we went 
on a trip to Central Library this week. They children had a 
great time and learnt a lot about the kinds of books they 
could borrow and how the system works. Come and have a 
look at our library as it progresses over the next few weeks!
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Snack time 

The children continue to enjoy 
the freedom of choice at snack 
time in Class One. I would 
appreciate it if you could 
please provide your child’s 
snack money either weekly at 
the cost of £1 per week or for 
the term at the cost of £11. 
Thank you. 

Ice cream 
Thursdays 

From next week, Mrs 
Goodman will be selling ice 
cream and ice lollies for £1 
each on Thursdays. The money 
raised will go towards the 
PTFA funds which have been 
allocated to help improve the 
school’s playground. If you are 
happy for your child to 
purchase an ice cream, please 
send them in with their money 
on Thursday mornings. Thank 
you. 

Suncream 

Your child will soon be 
bringing home a letter 
requesting permission to apply 
suncream. The school 
provides this at a cost of £1 
per child unless you wish to 
provide your own. Please 
return the slip as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

CLASS ONE 
Good to see you all back!
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Superheroes 
We are thinking about superheroes this term, both fictional 
and real, and will be setting the children superhero challenges 
over the next few weeks. Towards the end of the half term, we 
might even have a superhero day when the children will be 
able to come to school dressed as their favourite superhero!

In the meantime, we are thinking about how we can all be 
superheroes ourselves with the way we help and treat others. 
It would be great if you could encourage your child to think 
of ways they could be a superhero at home and maybe share 
some of their ideas on Tapestry. 

�2

General notices and 
reminders: 

• As we are now in the summer 
term, many children have new 
or different uniform. We have 
noticed that some of the items 
haven’t been labelled, 
including lunch boxes and PE 
clothes and shoes. Please 
check your child’s clothes and 
lunch boxes as soon as 
possible so that we can avoid 
children going home with the 
wrong uniform. Please ensure 
that girls are wearing the 
correct summer dress. I would 
appreciate it if they could 
please wear white rather than 
black tights this term, please. 
This will be added in due 
course to the official school 
uniform list. Thank you. 

• For any parents who are 
interested in learning more 
about the Early Years please 
visit www.gov.uk/early-years-
foundation-stage.
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